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A Tradition of Excellence 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 
Grafton PS have been implementing a new wellbeing policy and a “Green Level Rewards Day” this year.  Every 
child will be entitled to attend rewards day on a point scale system each school term.  At the beginning of each 
term rewards will be announced at school and we will look to publish these reward recipients in the newsletter 
in the future.  Student voice will be important and SRC will take class suggestions to a SRC meeting the term 
before for suggestions of activities. 
 
Students start each term with the maximum of 40 Star points.  Each week students are given a score out of 4 
based on the GPS STAR Values (Set a good example, Tolerate Others; Always do your best and Respect 
everyone).  Marks can be changed each week depending on a student’s behaviour.  Students may have points 
deducted for detentions, behaviour levels or classroom incidents. 
 
Students who:  
• Receive 40 star points can select any activity in the table.   
• Receive 39 points will participate in the 39-40 point activity   
• Receive 38-34 star points can select any activity in the 38-34 bracket or any activity in a lower point 

bracket  
• Receive 33-26 star points can select any activity in the 33-26 bracket or any activity in a lower point 

bracket  
• Receive less than 25 star points can select from 25 points or less list only.  

With the postponement of the Jacaranda Festival and the official change of the Jacaranda 
Thursday Public holiday, we are able to host an extra Kindergarten Kritters session 

from 12pm to 2.30pm on Thursday the 4th of November.  
Drop off and pickup will be at the Oliver St gate of the Mary St Campus (opposite the High School) 

with NSW Health and Department of Education COVID guidelines in place. 
We hope to see all of the children’s smiling faces. 

GPS P & C MOVIE FUNDRAISER 
Notes went home with students yesterday for our P & C Movie Fundraiser.  
Books of 5 tickets @ $60 each are available for you to watch the movies of your 
choice, just in time for the school holidays.  All family members can use them 
at this great price.  They have a 3 year expiry so you can watch any time or 
keep for gifts.  Ask family, friends and neighbours if they would like a book too! 
Please return the order form with our child to the box in the front office by 
Friday 26 November.  Tickets will be handed out in Week 10.  

The GPS P & C Committee thanks you for your support. 
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Noticeboard and reminders 

The next P & C meeting will be held on Tuesday 9th November at 6.30pm in our Library. 
All welcome, please come along! 

Reminder for Year 5 Families 
Your child has taken a note home explaining the procedures to apply for the Selective High School 
Class at Grafton High School.  Please return this form to school if you wish to nominate for this class in 
2023. 
Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2023 open on 19 October 2021 and close on 17 
November 2021 at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 
If you have any further questions, please call the school and speak with Mrs Fletcher on 6642 1000. 

Just like any other business or service, there are set operational hours for schools.  Please remember 
that Grafton Public School opens at 8:15am and no students should be on school grounds prior to this 
time each morning.  At 8:15am the school is open, the Infants front gate will be unlocked and 
supervised by a member of staff, and staff will be on duty at the Primary campus. 

No supervision is provided prior to school opening times.  
If you require before school care prior to the school opening, OoSH is available off site and their contact 
details are: 

Community OoSH Services 
295 Hoof Street, Grafton 

0466 654 746 
admin@communityoosh.com.au or go to  https://communityoosh.com.au/ 

Winners are grinners 

Congratulations 

to our winners in each class for 

their Book Character Costume. 

Well done and Happy reading 

boys and girls! 
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Community Notices 

Minnie Waters Wooli Surf Life Saving is about to 
commence the (slightly delayed due to Covid) Nippers 

season for 2021-22.  Nippers is a great way for children 5-
14 to make friends, be active outdoors and learn how to 

enjoy the beach safely. 
To the left is a heart felt poster created by one of our 

Nippers. 
For further information please contact Peter Ingenillem, 
Junior Activities Coordinator, Nippers Program, Minnie 

Waters Wooli Surf Life Saving Club on 0427426977 
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